
 

  

 
 

Friday 9th February 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

World Book Day 

On the Thursday 7th March we will be celebrating World Book Day.  This special day is a celebration of 

authors, illustrators, books and (most importantly) the celebration of reading! As part of our celebrations, 

we invite pupils to come to school dressed as a character from their favourite book.  They are also invited 

to bring their favourite book into school to share with their class.  

We hope that you will support this event by discussing with your child their favourite book character and 

help them to find a suitable outfit for the day. Have a look at the world book day website 

(worldbookday.com) and Pinterest for dress up ideas that can be made at home. 

 

We are sure you will agree that the children will all look forward to this very exciting event. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Rathbone 

Principal 
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